From: **Kimberly Mayone** < <u>kimmayone@juno.com</u>>

Date: Wed, Oct 10, 2012 at 9:16 AM Subject: Range Technical Team Advisor To: michael.mcgovern@capeelizabeth.org

Dear Mike,

Here is the information regarding the technical advisor for the range:

RTTA Quirino Lucarelli 11 Summit Terrace Road South Portland, ME 04106 (207) 450 8516

I have also given this information to Jamie Wagner.

Mr. Lucarelli is one of a very limited number of range advisors in the country, we are extremely fortunate that he lives locally. I have made initial contact with Mr. Lucarelli and he is available to advise on the range.

As soon as all parties approve of this advisor, I will set up an appointment with Mr. Lucarelli.

Do I need to be at the Workshop meeting this evening to present this information or will the provided information suffice? Additionally, will any other Rod & Gun Club items be discussed during the Workshop requiring my attendance?

Sincerely, Mark Mayone